
 

   

Bromley Hills School Newsletter 
Spring Term Week 13 

11th April 2025 
Visit our website: www.bromhills.dudley.sch.uk 

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk 
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week, our Y3 and Y4 children presented a wonderful retelling of the Easter story, despite 

the heat in the hall! Their singing was beautiful, and they all remembered their lines! Well done 

to everyone, as it was a real team effort. Thank you to the staff who have worked tirelessly to 

get the children ready. They all did a wonderful job.  

We also enjoyed a violin assembly this week, with class 3/4L – thank you to Mrs Wheyway, from 

DPA, who has worked hard teaching children the violin. They all played beautifully!  

Today, we are saying goodbye to Mrs Ho, one of our lunchtime supervisors. We wish her all the 

very best for the future.  

I hope you all enjoy a relaxing Easter break over the next two weeks and, hopefully, the 

weather will be kind to us! I look forward to seeing all children return on Monday 28th April.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Dates for your Diary  

 

April 

Mon 14th – Fri 25th – Easter 

Holiday 

Mon 28th – Start of Term 

may 

Mon 5th – Bank Holiday 

Mon 12th – Y6 SATs Tests 

Mon 26th – Fri 30th – Half Term 

 June 

Mon 9th – Y1 Phonics Tests 

        July 

Fri 18th – End of Term 

Mon 21st – INSET Day – School 

Closed 

 

 

New lunch menu 

Please look out for our new lunch menu, which will start 

in the summer term. 

I look forward to the reviews from the children!   

House Points – This week’s winners are: earth! 

Air 

2 160 

Earth 

2 175 

Ace coaching 

If you haven’t already, please return all reply slips before 

the dance club starts on Wednesday 30th April.   

There are a limited number of places, and it will be first 

come, first served.  

Fire 

2 107 

Water 

1 996 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 97%                                    

Class RL – 98%                               

Class 1B – 89%                                            

Class 1/2F – 92%                                           

Class 2T – 98%                                             

Class 3H – 95%                                          

Class 3/4L – 99%                                          

Class 4N – 98%                                                

Class 5B – 94%                                        

Class 5/6K – 96%                                        

Class 6B – 94% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 95%                                            

Well done to class 3/4L for their 

99% attendance this week! 

 

Pe kits 

Reminder – Please can you wash 

your child’s PE kit and return it 

when children come back in the 

summer term. Thank you.  

 

Year 6 Residential 

This week, our Y6 children went on 

their residential – see photos 

below.  

A big thank you to the staff who 

took them!  
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